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ASSET Technical Bulletin 
 
 February 3, 2020 
  

ASSET Changes Implemented 
 
The following changes to ASSET will be implemented on February 6, 2020. 
 
 
New Look and Feel! 
 
ASSET is now sporting a fresh look and feel!  This is the first step to larger changes to improve ASSET's user 
experience. There were no major functionality changes, so the system will still operate as before. 
 

 
 
 
 
Browser Compatibility! 
 
ASSET is now open to popular web browsers other than Internet Explorer.  The system is still optimized for 
Internet Explorer, but is now also available and tested for Chrome, Firefox and Edge.   
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RESEA Changes 

• RES Session Update Report – Rows are grayed out on the RES Session Roster Search 
Screen when the "Create Services" button has been clicked on the roster to inform you the 
roster has been completed.

• Add Session screen - Site Office and Session Type are now prepopulated with the values from 
the Search for Sesson screen to save staff from having to type it in again.

• RESEA InPerson Session Availability Report – No longer displays customers that are Exempt 
from the 'Session Required, Not Enrolled' or includes in count.  

• RESEA Subsequent Session Availability Report – Has a new Download Details tab when 
searching by "Contact" or "All" to show you a list of participants that still need to schedule a 
subsequent session.

As always, please report any issues to Apps Support 
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